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Issue 2			     Newsletter		            February/2013





Dr. Mitch Rodriguez





Board Activity





Board meetings are being held monthly and officers are working on getting a survey out to members, submitting paperwork to NANN for the 2012 year, preparing to transfer funds to Warner Robins for ease of the new treasurer, submission of a grant application for 2013 and providing a trifold of all meetings for 2013 to members this month. 








Dr. Mitch Rodriguez, a valued supporter of our chapter was announced as the Chair of the March for Babies campaign for March of Dimes for 2013.


Regarding March for Babies


 Tee shirts are on sale now at the Children’s Medical Center with all proceeds going to the March of Dimes-questions contact Darlene Williams and at MCCG from March 19th through the 21st-contact Jane Russell.








Chapter membership dues:


JANUARY 1


$30/year


$50/Two years


$79/Three years


Mail to: 


Jane Russell


Secretary GACAANN


426 Dorothy Court


Warner Robins, GA 31088


www.gacaann.com





Membership reminder





President: Barbara Smith Weaver


� HYPERLINK "mailto:cweaver@pstel.net" ��cweaver@pstel.net�


President Elect: Tommie Burgin


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Tommieb97@gmail.com" ��Tommieb97@gmail.com�


Secretary: Lisa Robinson


� HYPERLINK "mailto:lisarobinson@hotmail.com" ��lisarobinson@hotmail.com�


Treasurer: Jane Russell


dj_russell@cox.net





Next GACAANN meeting:


February 14, 2013


Coliseum Medical Center Macon, GA


1100-1400


Building C first floor








Just a reminder to mail your dues for 2013 to the treasurer! Dues are from January 1 to January 1. 





News:


It was reported by Tommie Burgin that the NNICU at the Medical College of Georgia has officially changed it name to the Children’s Medical Center Neonatal Intensive Care Unit.


It was reported by Lisa Robinson that the Medical Center of Central Georgia has been designated Baby Friendly!








